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Honduras Ambassador returns to Yokohama to visit YNU, “Hama Wing”

H.E. Mr. Héctor Alejandro Palma Cerna, the Ambassador of the Republic of Honduras to Japan, made another visit to
Yokohama since meeting the Mayor last May. His first stop was Yokohama National University (YNU), where he met with
Vice President Mr. Nakamura and an international student from Honduras. He then toured the Yokohama City Wind Power
Plant “Hama Wing” wind turbine, where a project is demonstrating the potential of a power supply chain. The electricity the
plant generates is converted into low-carbon hydrogen for use in fuel cell forklifts operating in the city.
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Y-PORT initiatives introduced to delegation from Yogyakarta, Indonesia

: On August 21, a delegation from the City of Yogyakarta visited Yokohama to learn
about the city’s work in sustarnable urban development and the Y-PORT Program Currently facing issues related to rapid
urbanization, the delegatlon showed a strong interest in Yokohama’s experience in overcoming those challenges.
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African Festa in Yokohama immerses visitors in the cultures of Africa

On August 24 and 25, Queen’s Square came alive with the voices, music, cultures,

: and peoples of Africa. Live stage performances, “kanga” fashion, workshops, market
stalls trading in authentlc goods and art, and more delighted the many visitors to the weekend event.
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YOKE presents Sth career guidance for people interested in working at international organizations!

On August 23, YOKE presented a career guidance seminar about working for international organizations. Talks were
delivered by Ms. Michiko Nakano, Deputy Director of the Recruitment Center for International Organizations in the Ministry
of Foreign Affairs, and Ms. Ai Namiki, Programme Policy Officer at the WFP office in Rwanda, who related her actual
experiences working at an international organization. A total of 123 people, mainly older students, attended.
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